
Mark Cupitt 
 
My name is Mark Cupitt. I joined as a parent governor in early 2016 shortly after my daughter 
joined the Wyre Forest School. I am passionate about trying to help all students within the 
school reach their maximum potential and this was the reason that I joined as a parent 
governor. 
 
I have lived and worked in this area all my life. I am a qualified accountant and run an 
accountants practice within the Midlands. I have over 25 years of experience of working with 
all types of organisations over that period and developed various skills through industry and 
commerce which would hopefully benefit the school in order to benefit outcomes for 
students. 
 
I am a member of the Finance committee. 


